July 22, 2022

SPLASH DAY CAMP - VILLEGAS

VILLEGAS PARK, RIVERSIDE, CA 92504

We would like to thank all the staff at Splash Day Camp Villegas for their support and

encouragement this summer

It was our first time enrolling our son Ivan Bufford into any summer program and the team at
Villegas made it an easy, comforting experience. It can be challenging finding something safe
and fun for children during the summer months while school is out but splash day camp Villegas
made it a breeze. Immediately walking up to the building to enroll, the location felt secure and
safe. We were greeted by Danielle who explained the camp activities and escorted us to
register. The entire team Lucie, Danielle, Monique, Matthew, Corina, Javier, Eliza, Iroch,
‘William, Nathalie, Desiree, Janet and Angel to name a few were a pleasure to get to know over
the past few weeks. The staff displayed they wanted the best for all the children from safety,

education, entertainment and all around support.

| would say for a first time experience joining a summer camp, it's going to be hard for any other

camp to beat this team of great people and experience.

Thank You again to all the Team Members at Splash Day Camp — Villegas and wishing

everyone an enjoyable rest of the summer and beginning of a new school year.

Hope to see you all again next summer!

SINCERELY,

PARENTS OF IVAN BUFFORD
GLENN AND STEPHANIE BUFFORD



